
 

 

Dear Staff Member:  

 

As you are aware, today's global society depends on the daily utilization of communication networks. As a member 

of our Catasauqua learning community, you also will have available a number of electronic networks and resources. 

These include the World Wide Web, E-mail, network servers, Access PA Power Library, and a host of other 

services provided by the school district and the Carbon-Lehigh Intermediate Unit #21.  

Crucial to today's students and tomorrow's workforce is the utilization of these electronic media resources in the 

development of critical thinking skills, as outlined in the Catasauqua Area School District's educational goals and 

strategic plan.  

Please carefully read and review the attached school district policy on computer use. This policy was developed to 

set forth guidelines, requirements, and prohibitions on the use of computers, the district network and the Internet 

when accessed through school resources. If you agree with its terms, please sign and return it to the district office. 

This policy may change as technology and network use changes. You will be asked to sign a new agreement when 

that occurs.  

We continue to look forward to providing access to the district network and the internet for our staff members and 

trust that you will use it effectively as an instructional tool and a valuable resource. 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Christina Lutz-Doemling 

Superintendent of Schools 
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